
Message to the members of Plumbers Local 24  

From I.E. Shaffer & Co. regarding the  

NJ Stay at Home order for the coronavirus  

 

I.E. Shaffer & Co. is an essential business under the provisions of the NJ Stay at Home 

order issued by the governor on Saturday.  Therefore, I.E. Shaffer & Co. will remain 

open, and in a state of emergency operations during the duration of this order.   

During this period of time, our office will be in a primarily remote capacity performing all 

of our functions including the continued processing of employer contributions and the 

payment of Welfare, Pension and Annuity benefits to Plumbers Local 24 plan 

participants.   

Please note that our regular phone system will be shut down during this period of time, 

and our office will be closed to all outside visitors.   

Specific instructions on how to contact our office during this period of time can be found 

on the home page of our web site at www.ieshaffer.com.   

We know that this is an incredibly stressful time for everyone, and we want to reassure 

you that we are fully dedicated to the task of continuing to serve the members of 

Plumbers Local 24.   

 

 

 

http://www.ieshaffer.com/

